
Could genome 

engineering advance

your research?

Do you lack a genetically altered  

mouse line that is fundamental to 

your research?  

Nominations are now open for Genome Editing 

Mice for Medicine (GEMM) – a new community 

programme funded by the Medical Research 

Council from the MRC Harwell Institute.

GEMM will exploit the technical and logistical expertise 

developed at Harwell, together with recent  advances in genome 

editing, to generate novel mouse lines. These are at no cost to 

the nominating scientist (apart from delivery costs).

For more information and to apply visit: 

www.har.mrc.ac.uk/gemm-call


